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Dear friends of VUU, 

Congratulations on a unanimous vote to officially start a capital campaign!  We had a terrific turn out of 

members at the annual meeting.  Thank you to those that were able to attend.  Along with the capital 

campaign, the congregation approved a larger 2018-2019 budget and modifications to the special funds 

charter. 

On the financial front, we continue to be on track to reach the surplus we predicted last month.  At this 

point in the month we are confident that we will meet our estimate or be even higher at the end of the 

month.  We will have a final tally by mid-July. 

In this month’s board meeting, we elected our new officers.  They are: 

• President – DeeAnne McClenahan 

• Vice President – Bob Fabre 

• Treasurer/Financial Analyst – Paul Schneider 

• Secretary – Karl Hurst-Wicker 

• Board Rep To Finance – Bob Fabre 

On a personal note, it has been a wonderful year serving as the president of the board.  I feel that I have 

learned immensely and have become even more connected to VUU and our greater community.  I am 

looking forward to continuing on the board as the treasurer as we move into our next exciting chapter 

for our congregation. 

Speaking of that next chapter, stay tuned for more to come with the capital campaign planning and 

fund-raising committees.  If you are interested in participating, please feel free to reach out to a board 

member so we can add you to the list.  We hope that they will be kicked off by August or September. 

Thanks again for a wonderful year! 

Warm regards, 

Paul Schneider 

President (2017-2018) 

VUU Board of Trustees 


